

St Anne's Church of England Academy Hollin Lane, Middleton Greater Manchester M24 6XN

Tel: 0161 643 2643 Email: admin@stannesacademy.org.uk Web: www.stannesacademy.org.uk Headteacher: Mr Chris Heyes

To Parents and Carers of Year 7 Students

28 November 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

Christmas Carol Service for Year 7

I am writing to inform you that all students in Year 7 will be attending our annual Christmas Carol Service at St Leonard's Parish Church, Middleton, on Monday 12th December 2022. The service starts at 1.45pm and will end at approximately 2.15pm.

Students will be transported to and from the Church and will have their lunch in school before they leave. We will begin departure from school at 1:15pm and expect to arrive back at the Academy for the close of the school day at 2.40pm. Please note, students are not allowed to go home directly from Church.

All children will participate in the church service, however, if you do not wish your child to attend church, please complete and return the form below to Student Services in the Admin office by Monday 5 December 2022.

All Year 7 parents and carers are cordially invited to join us at Church for this service.

Kind regards

Chris Heves

The best for everyone
The best from everyone
We have faith in our future

